Take the 2015 Foodcycler Survey for a chance to win $150

Hello Foodcyclers!

It's that time of the year ... the time when we ask for your feedback.
Below is a link to the 2015 Foodcycling Survey. We appreciate your
willingness to participate and we will use your answers to help Waste
Management improve its Foodcycling program to bring you the
composting information you are most interested in and more of the tips
and tricks you love. Our goal is to glean insights into how the
Foodcycler program has impacted your composting habits and how it can be improved to better meet
your needs. In exchange for your answers to our short survey by August 6th, we will reward one
lucky Foodcycler with a $100 gift card to Fred Meyer. Simply follow the link below.

But before you go, we'd like to let you know that Candy Castellanos has taken another position and is
no longer with Waste Management. We wish her well and thank her for helping to build the Foodcycler
community!

As your new Public Education and Outreach Team, we would like to thank you for being a Foodcycler
and it is our hope that, with the information from this survey, we can continue to bring you helpful tools
to make curbside composting an easy part of your daily routine.

Now...go for it!

Click on through to the 2015 Foodcyling Survey

Happy Summer!

Joel Kohlstedt, Diana Meeks and Michelle Metzler
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